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Reminders and Notes from Miss Rogers


Picture Day- October 5


Field Trip to Waller Farm (right across the street)- October 27 @ 1:30( you must have cleared the DPS background check if you wish to join us ( 


Reading Folders- Will start next week!


Specials for the next week: 


Monday (9/25)- PE (wear sneakers) 


Tuesday (9/26)- Science


Wednesday (9/27)- Art


Thursday (9/28)- Guidance


Friday (9/29)- Media (bring back library books)





Update from B4-


Reading: We have been working on identifying characters, setting, and retelling what happened in our story. Please continue to practice this at home! 


Math: This week we were introduced to a tens frame and how we can use it to count. We also continue counting to 100 every day and counting objects up to 20 with 1:1 correspondance. 


Writing: I have launched writers workshop. The kids have learned how writing is a process and you can’t just sit down and start writing. First you have to think. We also learned the saying  “When you think you are done, you have just begun”.  Good writers can always add more to their work!


Science: Since today was the first day of Fall (my favorite season!!), we went on a nature hike and drew a picture of how the trees currently look. We will return in a few weeks when many leaves have fallen and do the same thing. 
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Sight Words			Letters


the					q	t	


of					r	u	


and					s	v	
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